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Johnson, Valencia <NHTSA>

From: McHenry, Stephen <NHTSA>
Sent: Wednesday, October 22, 2008 7:46 AM
To: Johnson, Valencia <NHTSA>
Subject: Memo to file PE08-056
Valencia,

Please add this to the Repository for PE08-O56

Steve

From: Quandt, Jeff <NHTSA>

Sent: Wednesday, October 22, 2008 6:30 AM
To: Dale Furney, GM

Cc: Gay Kent, GM; McHenry, Stephen <NHTSA>
Subject: RE: PE08-056 / N080326

Dale,

Your request for an extension of the due date for responding to the information request letter for PE08-056 is
granted. The response date is now November 21, 2008.

Regards,
Jeff Quandt

From: Dale Furney, GM

Sent: Tuesday, October 21, 2008 4:54 PM
To: Quandt, Jeff <NHTSA>

Cc: Gay Kent, GM

Subject: PE08-056 / NO80326

Jeff,

This message is a follow-up to our telephone conversation today regarding the due date for the subject
Information Request (IR) Investigation.

The original due date for this investigation was November 12, 2008. GM is requesting a due date extension

because of the workload of two other Information Requests that are also due that same week. Per our
conversation, we agreed the new due date will be Friday, November 21, 2008.

Please respond back to me with your concurrence or if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Dale FLlrney
General Motors
Product Investigations
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